
Town of Warren 
Board of Assessment Appeals 

 
Minutes of Meeting 
February 18.2016 

 
 

Members of the Board of Assessment Appeals present were Chairman, Joseph 
Manley and Colleen Frisbie             Regrets:  Paul Taltavall 
 
The meeting was called to order at 4:00pm in the Land Use Office at the Warren 
Town Hall at 50 Cemetery Road in Warren.   
 
One application was received. The application was reviewed for completeness.  
Committee will contact applicant to make arrangements to have a site visit prior 
to the hearing which will be scheduled for Saturday, March 5, 2016 starting at 
9:15am in the Conference Room at the Warren Town Hall.   
 
Motion (Frisbie/Manley) to adjourn:  4:30 pm 
 
 
 
Submitted for the Board of Assessment Appeals, 
Joseph Manley, Chairman 
Paul Taltavall 
Colleen Frisbie 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


